
Auckland Unitary 
Plan
Notice of decision made on 
Plan Change 78: Intensification 
(City Centre only) 
Notice of Plan Change 78: 
Intensification becoming 
operative in part

At its Policy and Planning Committee 
meeting on 22 May 2025, the 
Auckland Council decided to accept 
all the Independent Hearings Panel’s 
recommendations on submissions on 
Plan Change 78: Intensification as they 
relate to the City Centre.

All City Centre related provisions are 
deemed approved by the Council’s 
acceptance of recommendations. The 
provisions will become operative on  
6 June 2025.

You can view the decision on the 
Council’s website from 29 May 2025 at: 
https://www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/
pc78-intensification

The decision relates only to the City 
Centre related provisions in Plan 
Change 78: Intensification.

The updated Auckland Unitary Plan 
may be viewed on the Council’s 
website from 6 June 2025 when the 
relevant City Centre provisions become 
operative.

A copy of the Council’s decision can 
be viewed by visiting any Auckland 
Council library or by emailing 
unitaryplan@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

Plan Change 78 is Auckland Council’s 
Intensification Planning Instrument.

Date 29/05/2025

Find out more: phone 09 301 0101 
or visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


